
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce a new initiative aimed at reducing our carbon footprint and 

promoting sustainable practices within our community. 

As part of our commitment to environmental stewardship, we will be implementing several 

strategies including: 

• Encouraging public transportation and carpooling among employees. 

• Implementing energy-efficient practices in our facilities. 

• Promoting recycling programs and reducing waste. 

• Organizing community clean-up days and tree planting events. 

We believe that it is our responsibility to contribute positively to the environment and that, 

together, we can make a significant impact. We invite you to join us in this initiative by [specific 

call-to-action, e.g., attending an informational meeting, participating in events, etc.]. 

Thank you for your support in making our community a greener place. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


